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I would like to say that this has been cheerful and happy times since my last chapter report 
but that would be a lie. The most tragic was the loss of two of our state officers Ginny and 
Coach due to a tragic car accident in Florida, may they ride in peace together. One positive 
note though is how different motorcycle clubs and organizations have pulled together to 
help get through this, thank you for all that you have done. 

It is sad to see ABATE and other motorcycle clubs and organizations meetings, rallies, 
events and rides being cancelled due to this Coronavirus crap. Especially sad for myself and 
Cynde is to see the Too Broke for Sturgis rally being cancelled, since we moved out here to 
Arizona this is a rally that we really look forward to attending. 

Wishing that all of you remain healthy and safe and if you get an opportunity to get out for 
a few rides on your motorcycle, please ride safe and have fun. 
 
Tom Aydt 
Mohave Chapter Coordinator 


